
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY BEAUTIFICATION COMMITTEE SOLICITING TO CONTRACT FOR GRAPHIC DESIGN SERVICES 

CITY OF MONROE, OREGON 

The City of Monroe will begin soliciting for and accepting applications from qualified Graphic 

Design/Marketing professionals starting on July 1, 2018 and ending July 18, 2018 at 4:00 PM to provide 

the Beautification Committee design and material development services for the City-sponsored Vino, 

Vintage & Victory Festival being held in the spring of 2019. Services needed for design materials or 

graphic design components for festival marketing and branding projects, including but not limited to 

social media elements, event info sheets, posters, flyers, and website development. 

To apply, please submit a resume and cover letter to Community Development Coordinator RJ Theofield 

via email at rj.theofield@ci.monroe.or.us, in-person at Monroe City Hall (664 Commercial Street, 

Monroe, Oregon 97456) during normal office hours, or mail to City of Monroe, PO Box 486, Monroe, OR 

97456.   
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